
Chips & Salsa

Chips & Green Chile 

Queso

Chips and Salsa/Green Chile

Queso Combo

Bowl Beans w/Chile 

& Tortilla
Add onions, cheese and 

sour cream                                  $1.95

Add Extra buttered tortilla      $.95

$3.95




$4.95




$5.95




$4.95

Make it a Supreme with
lettuce, tomato, onion &
sour cream add $2.65




Appetizers

Frito Pie

A bed of crispy Frito corn
chips, layered with spicy
ground beef, pinto beans, 
 and your choice of red
chile, green chile or xmas
and topped with sharp
cheddar cheese. Lg $7.95

Reg $5.95

Beefy Mac'n Cheese

Creamy Mac'n Cheese
covered in spicy ground
beef and covered in your
choice of red chile, green
chile or xmas with a potato
chip crumble topping it
off.

Chicharrone
Burrito

Breakfast Burritos

#1 Bacon

#2 Sausage

#3 Turkey Kielbasa

#4 No Meat w/beans

#5 Bean & Cheese

$5.95

$5.95

$5.95

$5.95

$5.95

Breakfast burritos come with a

soft flour tortilla (or in a bowl),

fried potatoes, eggs, sharp

cheddar cheese and a choice of

any combination of Red Chile

Sauce, Green Chile Sauce, Xmas,

Chopped Green Chile and/or

Salsa

LEVEL UP YOUR BURRITO
Smothered / Garnish / Sour Cream

Coffee

Latte 16oz

Mocha Latte 16oz

Espresso (single)

Espresso (double)

Drip Coffee 16oz

Herbal Tea

2%,  Almond & Oat Milk

available upon request

$4.55

$4.95

$2.55

$3.95

$2.95

$2.95

Tortilla, homemade refried
beans, meaty chicharones
and your choice of
chopped green chile, red
chile, green chile sauce or
xmas $6.95

Smother any burrito with
your choice of red chile,
green chile or xmas,
topped with sharp cheddar
cheese.
Xtra Chile/Cheese

  add $2.65
          

Garnish with shredded
lettuce, diced tomatoes and
diced onions

   add $.95




add Sour Cream          $.95
add Onions         $.45




   add $1.75




LEVEL UP YOUR BURRITO
With Smothered / Garnish (see left side for details)

Combo Meal

MEGABYTE Breakfast Burrito Meal

2 (duplicate) breakfast burritos & drink (16oz soda, water, juice)

$12.95
  

 

Lg $7.95
Reg $5.95

https://www.sidechef.com/recipes/18553/chicharrones/


https://bytetoeat.com
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Cold Drinks

Baked Goods

Juice 

(orange, apple, V8)

Bottle Water

Smart Water

Gatorade

Bottled Sodas

Coca Cola, Diet Coke, Coke Zero

Sprite, Dr Pepper, Diet, 

Dr Pepper, Fanta Orange, Mtn

Dew, Diet Mt Dew

Energy Drinks

Monster, Bang, Red Bull

Chips

Kettle Chips

Candy Bars

Trail Mix

Protein Bar

much more...

$2.55

  

$1.25

$3.95

$3.55

16oz $2.65

12oz $2.15







    

$3.95

$  .95

$4.95

$2.25

$1.55

$2.55

varies

Snacks

Baked Goods

Cookie

(oatmeal, chocolate chunk, white

chocolate macadamia nut)

Turnover

(sweet cherry, apple)

$1.95

 




$2.55

 







Muffin
(banana nut, blueberry, chocolate)

Danish
(cheese, cherry, apple)

Brownie

$2.45
   

$2.55
   

$2.55

L U N C H  M E N U


